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Winner School District 59-2
Superintendent Advisory Meeting
February 13, 2019

Greeting from Mr. Morehart

Enrollment Summary Report

Grade Attendance

Reports from Staff Members

Reports from Community Members

Reports from RSTED

Discussion amongst members



Superintendent Advisory Committee meeting Notes

Winner School District

Administration Building — Mr. Morehart’s office
10:00 AM

February 13, 2019

Members present: Val Ewing, DeAnne Felix, Sylvia Bear, Kim DeMers, Sherry Lafferty, Keven Morehart,
Roger Milk

Members absent: Krista Antoine, Francis Brandis, Alma Small, Becky Sitting Bear, Joe Hockett, Marilyn
Herman,

Others in attendance: Tiara from Children’s court

Member Reports:

Mr. Morehart - Thanked DeAnne, Sherry, and Tiara for all the work they have done with attendance this
month. We have seen improvements.

Kim = Jan 25" Officer Wendy presented Juuling and the 4™ grade teachers will presented on the
Wolakota project. The district is getting ready for testing.

Diane - Informed the committee of all the anti-bullying activities for the month.

DeAnne Felix - Handgames went to Huron. Lakota club and handgames continue to meet. She has
been busy working on attendance with Sherry and Tiara.

Sylvia — The kids like Mr. Heth.
Sherry — Working on attendance incentives. K-5 are at the dollar store and 6-12 Shopko.

Roger — Asked how the school recruits Native American Teachers. Mr. Morehart explained where jobs
are posted. Roger would like to see all kids treat each other with respect.

Val Ewing — There are 6 Native American seniors, and 5 are on track to graduate. There are 32 girls in
girls group. The sophomores took the pre-ACT. Scholarship season is in full swing so Val's office is busy.



